
 

Easter 2024 – Leisure Centres/Frístund 

 

Dear parents, 

Children who are registered in the leisure centre/Frístund can register for extra days in the week 

before Easter. The leisure centre will be open if the required minimum number of children is 

registered. 

It is possible to register on the following days from 8:00 - 16:00 

Monday March 25 

Tuesday March 26 

Wednesday March 27 

A special registration for these days is needed through Vala/fristund. The fee for each day is 2.531 kr. 

and will be charged according to application regardless of attendance. 

The children need to bring refreshments for morning and noon as well as lunch. 

Please note that a minimum registration of 10 children is required to be able to offer the Easter 

opening. If that number is not reached, it is unfortunately not possible to hold an opening, but an 

offer will be made to stay at another leisure centre. If that happens, a worker from each leisure 

centre will accompany children who go to another leisure centre so that all children have a worker 

they know. 

Registrate here: https://innskraning.island.is/?id=valais&path=%2fvala-fristund-vetur   
 

Registration ends on Friday, March 8, 2024, at 12:00 pm. Unregistered children will not be 

accepted. 

Best wishes,  

Halldóra Elínborg 

manager of Krakkaland 
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